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24th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
UPDATES 
 
We hope our families are continuing to keep safe and well.  
 
Transition 
We are writing to inform you of the transition arrangements in preparation for next academic year. We 
fully appreciate transition will be different this year due to the Coronavirus, but we hope to prepare your 
child as much as possible by conducting the following steps prior to the summer holidays commencing: 
  

 Every pupil will receive a transition pack, including a social story and photos of class teams to provide 
visual aids for your child.  

 Virtual tours will be shared via the school website for each key stage, including videos of your child’s new 
teacher.  

 You will receive a telephone call from your child’s new teacher before the end of term 6, so that they can 
introduce themselves to you.  

 A FAQ’s document will be shared on our website to support new parents and their child in readiness for a 
new school.  

Parents Evening  
Your current child’s teacher will be contacting you via the telephone this term to share and discuss your 
child’s annual report that will be sent home before the end of term. There will also be an opportunity for 
an interim review of your child’s EHCP short term targets detailed on their provision plans.  
 
Achievements Evening  
Teachers are nominating pupils for well-deserved awards to mark their achievements and progress this 
academic year. We will be awarding pupils with certificates and these will be presented to all pupils 
either via a door step visit or if your child is attending school they will receive their award during a small 
ceremony in the last week of term.  
 
 
Yours faithfully  
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